Dennis Milem

From:

bevatchison@comcast.net

Sent:

Tuesday, July 21, 2015 11:24 AM

To:

clerk

Subject:

Regarding Christopher Bucceri mtg

Hello Dennis,

My apologies for the late submission, however hopefully can still be considered for the meeting held tonight regarding dogs on Christopher Bucceri's property.

My family has property down the road from Mr. Bucceri's and woods nearby which we frequent and hunt in. I can tell you that over the past several years while hunting I have heard several dogs barking consistently from his location. Not just one or two dogs mind you, several like 6 or more plus dogs. They barked and barked and barked. It really is disappointing to sit in your own property to enjoy the peace and quiet of nature and hope animals come by only to listen to barking dogs. It makes one wonder if the deer stay away too because of the constant barking. While listening to barking is of concern and an annoyance I'd rather not experience while on our own property, of a greater concern is to find out that he STILL has the dogs, however they are NOT barking. I had assumed the dogs were no longer there as I have not ever hear them bark over the past several months.

This situation is extremely concerning to find out he still has dogs and they are NOT barking. I certainly hope that an investigation takes place to ensure he is caring for these dogs in an adequate manner with feeding, shelter and shots, etc before any decision is made on giving him a breeder's license. Additionally I would expect the township to investigate past individuals he has sold dogs to on his website to ensure he is giving them adequate care and is following appropriate breeding recommendations.

Please do contact me if you have any questions about the submission as I am unable to make the meeting tonight due a prior commitment.

Sincerely,

Beverly M. Atchison